
Lower Tule River Irrigation District Water Supply Notices 

June 10, 2025 

The Lower Tule River Irrigation District Board set the following rates related to groundwater use 
for 2025. 

  

• Base Fee covering implementation of the GSP and SGMA regulations – $1.27 per acre-
foot. This applies to all groundwater use. 

• Transitional Fee – $125.73. This applies the Transitional water use, as it nis used. 

• Exceedance consumption fee – $810.84. This fee was set, per Policy 8 of the GSP Rules 
and Regulations and is a consumption fee for exceeding the amount of groundwater 
credits available in a landowner’s groundwater account. This is in addition to the SGMA 
penalty of $500 per acre-foot. If you get close to running out of groundwater credits in 
your account, the District will notify you so you can rectify the situation. It is 
recommended that all landowners pay close attention to their groundwater balances, and 
make groundwater purchases from others if needed. 
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